

Falmouth Heights-Maravista Neighborhood Association Established 1889

August 20, 2025

Mr. Peter M. McConarty Director of Public Works 416 Gifford Street Falmouth, MA. 02540

Dear Peter,

I am writing to follow up on the discussion that ensued at our FHMNA Annual Meeting on August 2, 2025, concerning the possible beautification of the Falmouth Heights Beach area.

First, let me thank you, on behalf of our association for the hard work and effort you and your department devote to keeping not only the Heights but the entire town in respectable condition despite the frequent lack of capital.

During our meeting, a comment was made pointing out the many and significant events that transpire near and at the Falmouth Heights Beach. This area, a "gem", caters to road races, marathons, concerts, sporting events, fireworks and more. Yet, for years, this beach area has suffered neglect with little to no investment made to beautify or enhance the surroundings. The Falmouth Heights Beach area looks tired.

At our Annual Meeting, you mentioned a plan for some needed maintenance of the seawall and walkway. However, we would propose a much broader project to enhance and beautify the area. We recognize that funding is an issue, but we also know that this area generates much more revenue than the financial support it gets and deserves.

As mentioned at our meeting, we would appreciate your consideration and willingness to collaborate and partner with us to seek out town management's approval of a proposed project that would enhance the Heights Beach area that serves so many people while helping to shape the reputation of our town.

We look forward to your response. Please feel free to contact me should you require any further information.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

David 7, Byanosles

Sincerely,

Dave Buzanoski, President, Falmouth Heights - Maravista Neighborhood Association

P.O. Box 43

Falmouth, MA. 02540

CC: Mike Renshaw Robert Mascali